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We pray for the sick of the parish family.                                                                                                   
May the Lord grant them all health and peace of mind and body: 

 
Sacrament of Baptism: Please collect a green leaflet from the back of the churches.                                             

This is for children ONLY, and one parent MUST be baptized Catholic. 
 

Sacrament of Marriage: 6 Months’ notice must be given before the date of marriage. 
 

       Mass Offering this week. 
Ann, Ken & Mark Braiden, (RIP) Fred & Betty Stamp (RIP, Fr Gary Walsh sss, (RIP) Mary Tipping, 

Paddy Hickey (A) Cyril Miller (A) Ann Cottam (A) Vanessa Pound (RIP) 

St Oscar Romero Parish Lottery! 
 

£50 No 97 Richard Taylor 
 

£25 No 26 John Cole 
 

£25 No 139 Football club 
 

Last week’s Collections. 
 £872:69. 

  
  
 
  
 
 
 
   

This week’s Mass Timetable. 
 

Monday:  St Peter’s church 
10am 

Tuesday: St Peter’s church 
10am 

Wednesday: St Pauls school      
10am 

Thursday:       No Mass 
Friday St Peters School             

10am 
  

Saturday: St Peter’s Church 6pm 
Vigil Mass 

Sunday: St Peter’s at 9am 
          The Priory at 10:30am. 
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Parish Priest: 
Fr Shaun Braiden 

 

Reconciliation/ Confessions. 

On the   5th of April at St Peters church 
11-15 to 11:45am. 

The Priory on request.  

  

 

  

 

 

 

  

The Priory upon request 

 Easter Chicks. 

Could anyone knitting the Easter chicks 
let us have them no later than 20th 

March so we can get them ready for 
sale.  

Thank you.  

 Children in non-Catholic schools.                                     
If your child is 7 years old and 

baptized catholic, we will soon be 
beginning the sacramental programme 

for First Holy Communion.                               

To register please speak to Fr Shaun 
after the weekend mass.    

Lenten Challenge.  

 Andi Willacy will be co-ordinating the challenge and all you need to do is let him know your steps whether that’s daily or 
weekly and of course collect sponsors.  Andi is setting up a WhatsApp group for those who use the App and if you text 
him on 07715 644413 with your name, he will add you to the group. Alternatively, you can simply text him your step’s, 
or there will be boxes at the back of church where you can just pop a little paper note with your name and steps total and 
he will collect these weekly and update via the newsletter and our Facebook page. Sponsor forms are available at the back 
of the churches this weekend. 

  
                  

Lent 25 Prayer. 

During this holy season we are invited 
by the church to pray just a little bit 
more! Find that quite moment in the 
day and use it to pray. But remember 
let God have his say! A conversation 
takes two. Maybe think about coming 

to daily mass? Pick a day, but not 
Thursday and make the effort to get to 

mass.                                                 
Pray the stations of the cross at home? 

Use this Lent to make friends with 
Christ, He loves you, but do you 

actually love Him? Lent is a great time 
to re-establish that balance. We adore 

thee oh Christ and we praise thee. 
Because by thy holy cross you have 

redeemed the world. 

 .  

Food Bank. 

The food bank made a collection 
this week, they have sent a letter 
which is displayed at the back of 

the church. 

Thank you for your continued 
support. 

   


